
 
 

 
 

SAN ANTONIO – VIA Metropolitan Transit is extending an invitation to community members to participate in 
a series of meetings aimed at sharing information and collecting feedback on the proposed VIA Rapid Silver 
Line project. 
 
This Advanced Rapid Transit corridor is strategically designed to enhance connectivity and accessibility on 
the East and West sides, providing high-quality transit options to a broader demographic. 
 
The envisioned Silver Line corridor is slated to traverse the vicinity near Our Lady of the Lake University, 
meandering through Downtown and culminating at the Frost Bank Center. 
 
With an emphasis on expeditious, convenient, and cost-effective service, the Silver Line aims to retain 
existing ridership while attracting new patrons. 
 
Additionally, the project seeks to stimulate job growth along the corridor, alleviate traffic congestion, and 
contribute to reducing greenhouse gas emissions for enhanced air quality. 
 
The public engagement sessions will adopt an informal come-and-go style, dispensing with a formal 
presentation. Identical information will be accessible at all three meetings scheduled for the following dates 
and times: 



 
Wednesday, Jan. 17, 2024: 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

• Location: Little Carver Civic Center at the Carver Community Cultural Center,  
226 N. Hackberry St., San Antonio, TX 78202 

• VIA Routes: 25, 28 
Thursday, Jan. 18, 2024: 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

• Location: Holy Cross High School, 426 N. San Felipe St., San Antonio, TX 78228 

• VIA Routes: 77, 79, 524 
Saturday, Jan. 20, 2024: 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

• Location: VIA Metropolitan Transit — The Grand, 123 N. Medina St., San Antonio, TX 78207 

• VIA Routes: 3, 20, 24, 26, 76, 93, 100 
 
For those unable to attend in person, meeting materials and input forms will be available at 
KeepSAmoving.com starting from 5:30 p.m. on Jan. 17. 


